
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***ATTENTION*** 

 

The Charter Township of Alpena is currently seeking Precinct Election Inspectors.   
 
Precinct Election Inspectors are people who are paid to assist voters at the polls 
on Election Day. Registered voters interested in serving as an election inspector 
must submit an election inspector application to the township clerk’s office.  
 
In addition to their name, address and date of birth, applicants must include their 
political party preference and qualifications to fill the position such as education 
or experience.  There will also be paid training sessions that you may be required 
to attend.    Rate of pay begins at $12.00 per hour with an opportunity to become 
a Chair/Co-Chair which will increase the rate of pay to $13.00-$15.00 per hour. 
 
If you need additional information please contact the Clerk’s Office at 
(989) 356-0297 Ext. #213  
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